
Lindisfarne Methodist Parish 

Pink Sheet – July 2024 

Your Parish Council met on Tuesday 25th June 2024 

The following items were discussed: 

 

• Tania is on leave 8th – 28th July, Evelyn and Barbara 
are the contact people for emergencies. 

• Miller Street house quotes have been accepted for 
the roof, double glazing and internal work. This is 
expected to start end of July/start of August. 

• We are in a deficit situation of $36,000 budgeted 
$33,000. 

• Neil has organised a new piece to help people with 
walking sticks onto the podium. 

• Women’s disability toilet has a new Cistern 
installed. 

• Tania asked us to keep in prayer and be mindful of 
folk in our congregation not doing well on the health 
front. 

• The Parish Dinner is to be held at the Church on the 
14th September and catered for by The Pantry. 

• The AGM is to be held 20th October. Reminded 
reports are June – June. 



• Name boards have been put outside the lounge and 
multipurpose rooms, so others know who is using 
the room and how long for. 

• Soaking the City in Prayer evening services are to be 
held. 

• It has been approved to add a curtain above the 
sliding wall in the Auditorium to help reduce the 
echo. Also to trial for a few services closing the 
curtains over the auditorium windows. 

• The Salins family’s daughters Melissa and Melina 
will assist with Kids Klub until the end of the year. 

• Darren is planning a trial evacuation with the Stroke 
Club for an evacuation with people with disabilities, 
walkers and wheelchairs. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


